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Please provide the Report by Hatch Cold Eye Review of Design and Technical

Specifications, North Spur Stabilization Works.

The report requested addresses a review of the specifications of the works to be
constructed at the North Spur as part of the Lower Churchill Project. As stated in
Board Order P.U. 41(2014), at page 15, this proceeding does not involve a technical
review of any aspects of the construction of the Muskrat Falls Project and it would
not be relevant or useful in this proceeding to require the production of detailed
technical information in relation to the North Spur at the Muskrat Falls

development.

See also Hydro's response to PUB-NLH-290.



